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                                           GIMPA’S MESSAGE OF CONDOLENCE 

 

The Ghana Institute of Management and Public Administration (GIMPA) expresses its heartfelt 

condolences to the Government, bereaved families, individuals, and communities affected by the tragic 

incident that occurred yesterday, August 6, 2025. 

 

As an institution committed to national development, leadership, and service, we stand in solidarity with 

the people of Ghana during this difficult time. Our thoughts and prayers are with the bereaved families 

and all those adversely impacted by this unfortunate event. 

 

In times like these, we are reminded of the strength, resilience, and unity that define us as a nation. We 

encourage all citizens to offer support where possible and to uphold the values of empathy, compassion, 

and community. 

 

May the souls of the departed rest in perfect peace. 
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